From: Tanya Bernard [mailto:tbernard@ccupei.ca]

Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 2:06 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: Opposition to application of D.P. Murphy Inc. Docket number PD527

Hi Mr. MacEwen — | don't live in the Borden-Carleton area but | do know lots of people that do. And | know that Certti’s
and Howatt’s are two of the anchors in that community and | do believe that if Mr. Murphy was allowed to put in
another gas station, one of the 3 businesses would fail and it wouldn’t be Mr. Murphy’s. Small business is such a huge
part of this Island, especially in the smaller communities like Borden-Carleton. So please PLEASE veto D.P. Murphy’s
application so these two family run businesses can continue to flourish in their own community.

Thank you,
Tanya Bernard

Tanya Bernarcl
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